
THE  STUDENTS  OF  THE
PATRIARCHAL  SCHOOL  OF  ZION
VISIT  HIS  BEATITUDE  THE
PATRIARCH  OF  JERUSALEM
THEOPHILOS
On Saturday, June 11, 2022, the graduates of the Patriarchal
School of Zion visited the His Beatitude the Patriarch of
Jerusalem at His office, on the occasion of the end of the
School year.

On this visit the graduate novice Simeon Lianoudakis addressed
His Beatitude on behalf of the students as follows:

Τό Σάββατο, 11 Ἰουνίου 2022, οἱ ἀπόφοιτοι καί τελειόφοιτοι τῆς
Πατριαρχικῆς  Σχολῆς  Σιών  ἐπισκέφθηκαν  τό  Γραφεῖο  τοῦ
Μακαριωτάτου Πατριάρχου Ἱεροσολύμων ἐπί τή λήξει τῶν μαθημάτων
τῆς Σχολῆς.

Your Beatitude Father and Master,

Reverend Managing Director of the School,

At the end of the school year and our student cycle, in deep
emotion, we would like to express from the bottom of our
hearts our thanks for what you have offered us.

Since our arrival in the Holy Land, the Patriarchate and the
Brotherhood welcomed us with paternal affection and love. They
shaped our character and enriched us with spiritual goods and
many unforgettable experiences that will accompany us for the
rest of our lives.

First of all, we would like to thank You, Your Beatitude, for
the interest You have shown as well as for the love You have
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expressed towards us in many ways. In addition, we would like
to thank the Most Reverend Archbishop of Hierapolis, Isidoros,
Chairman of the school board, who made sure that we never miss
anything. Next, we want to thank the Managing Director, Father
Mattheos,  for  the  time  he  devoted,  the  effort  and  the
sacrifices he made to always be by our side and to support us.
Together with him, the people in charge who contributed to the
work of the boarding school and the school for our education.
Of course, we would like to thank the teachers, who also in
their part, helped us to expand our knowledge and horizons.

Finally,  we  would  like  to  thank  You  once  again  for  the
opportunity you have given us to live in the Holy Land, where
our Lord Jesus Christ taught and lived. Also, for us, the
visits  to  the  Holy  Pilgrimages  of  the  Holy  Land  and  to
Constantinople were very important.

We venerate Your holy right hand”.

His Beatitude blessed them, wished them success in their exam
results  and  safe  return  to  Jerusalem  after  their  summer
vacations, by the blessing of the Resurrected Christ and the
Holy Sepulchre, and success in any activity they chose to
pursue in the future.

From Secretariat-General


